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Mr. John W. N. Hickey
Chief, Enrichment Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Standards, Mailstop 4-E-4
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Hickey,

it seems to me that a time has come in the United States that decisions by our

Government and its Agencies should be made on facts rather than political
expediency. Such is the case with the construction and operation of the Claibome

Enrichment Center to be located within the Claibome Parish in Northern Louisiana.

It is obvious from the favorable comments published in the DEIS that this project

has been investigated in depth and I urge the NRC to support the findings and to

expedite the licensing process for the Louisiana facility.

Sincerely, .7

f'
G. C. Rettberg
1424 Mayfair
Champaign, Ill. 61821
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